
TERM 3

Teacher Only Day - 1 
September

Onesie Day - September 8
Production - 14 September

Aladdin Show - 19th 
September

Term Ends 22 September, 
1pm

Term 4:
Starts: 9 October - SCHOOL 

PHOTOS ON THE FIRST DAY
Teacher Only Day 17 November
Last Day of 2023 - 15 December

Whaia te iti kahurangi!

MMS, Term  3, Week 7, 2023

Creative, confident, compassionate, Critical Thinkers

Coming up:
Message from Caro

Kia ora, e te whānau,

I hope this newsletter finds you well and thriving. There's a lot happening in 
our school at the moment, so let's dive right into the exciting updates.

Te Ara o te Mākara Production: Save the Date!
Our production preparations are well under way! "Te Ara o te Mākara," is just 
around the corner. Mark your calendars for the 14th of September, as our 
wonderful students bring a story of our school values to life! There will be two 
showtimes to choose from: a matinee from 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM, and an 
evening performance from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM. Don't miss out on the chance 
to witness our students' creativity and dedication shine on stage.

New World Stickers: Supporting Our Technology Centre
As we continue to plan ahead to our school's technology centre opening up 
once the bathrooms are renovated, we're collecting New World stickers to help 
us acquire cooking equipment that will enhance our students' culinary skills. 
Your support in this endeavour is greatly appreciated. Let's stick together, If 
you have any spares!

Pick Up and Drop Off Times: Important Reminders
A friendly reminder about our school's pick up and drop off times. For morning 
drop-off, pour classrooms open at school by 8:30 am, for your child to settle in 
and prepare for the day. In the afternoon, the pick-up time is no later than 3:15 
pm. Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring a smooth transition for our 
students.

Breakfast Club and After-School Care Programme
Our school is all about supporting our students and whānau in whatever ways 
we can. For those who would find it helpful, our Breakfast Club operates from 
7:30am to 8:30am every weekday morning. Additionally, our After-School Care 
Programme is available from 3:00pm to 6:00pm, Monday through Friday. 
Contact Whāea Kiri if you would like more information.

Teacher Only Day: School Closure on September 1st
Please take note that Friday, September 1st, is a Teacher Only Day. On this 
day, the school will not be open for instruction. We appreciate your 
understanding as our dedicated teachers engage in professional development 
to provide the best education for our students.

As always, thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you at the 
Te Ara o te Mākara production and in the upcoming school events.

Ngā mini nui
Caro


